
 

 
 
     
  Saturday, September 18 
            Vigil Mass   

  5:00 p.m.       + Dave Fuller 
                         Sunday September 19 

         Twenty-Fifth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

8:00 a.m.     + James Corrigan 
10:00 a.m.        People of the Parish   
  3:00 p.m.*     + Stan Evanowski, Sr. 

  5:00 p.m.        ++Ferrullo Family 

      Monday, September 20                       

7:30 a.m.        +Ronald & +Yadira Mendieta 

      Tuesday, September 21 

7:30 a.m.       +Andrew Natusch 

      Wednesday, September 22 

6:15 p.m.*       Nancy & Rocky Annunziato 

   Michael Flannery 

   +Shawn Foster   

                       Thursday, September 23  

7:30 a.m.        +Anna Lewinski 

                       Friday, September 24               

7:30 a.m.         Alicia Barbieto 

      Saturday, September 25 

       Vigil Mass 

 5:00 p.m.     +Christopher Michael Haase 
        Twenty-Sixth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

     Sunday, September 26 

 8:00 a.m.       + Joe & +Terry Morrongiello 
10:00 a.m.       +Neale Hoskins, Sr.  
3:00 p.m.*       +Stella & +Edmund Evanowski 

5:00 p.m.     People of the Parish 

 * Extraordinary Form 

         
Pope Francis’ Prayer Intention for September 

                      Masks are now optional. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Stewardship – Time, Talent & Treasure 
 

Collection for September 12 - $ 4,943.00 

Mail Donations $ 970.00 

On Line Giving - $1,131.96 

Peter Pence $619.00   

 

Thank you for your support of Corpus Christi Parish  

Please remember Corpus Christi Parish 

in your will and estate planning.    

 
MEMORIAL AND SPECIAL INTENTIONS 

September 18 – September 24 
 

 
+Sacred Heart+ 
Special Intention 

 

Flocknote – Keep in touch with us via email and text!  All 

the happenings of Corpus Christi on a daily basis, ministry 

news & more. Text the word CHI-RHO  to 84576 Or sign 

up online at Corpuschristichurch2.flocknote.com 

 
Parish Giving is the premier online 
giving and payment system for 

Corpus Christi and church communities throughout the 
nation.   Please note at any time, you may begin ON 

LINE GIVING by logging on to our website: 

ON LINE GIVING Our thanks to the many families that 

have signed up for Online Giving!  If you manage your bills 

online, we’re sure you’ll like the convenience of giving to 

your parish online.  It’s safe and secure, and you decide 

exactly when your gift is made.  You may even view your 

giving history just by logging in Visit our website: 

www.corpuschristisouthriver.org – and get started. 

 
Corpus Christi establishing a new 

Prayer List for the sick of the parish.  

Kindly call in to add names to the list.  

Please keep in mind to notify the parish 

office when to remove the names.  Thank 

You. Please pray for the sick of our parish:  

Geraldine Patton, 
Sam Saloom, Jr., Karen Kleinschmidt, Theresa Marchese, 

Judi Zyskowski, Nancy Perkin,  Melissa Telofski, 
Juliet Hobson, Stevie Telofski, Joann Heinlin,  
Lisa Ponteiri, Fr. Henry Hemmling. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

         Universal intention –  
An environmentally sustainable lifestyle 

 
We pray that we all will make courageous 
choices for a simple and environmentally 
sustainable lifestyle, rejoicing in our young 
people who are resolutely committed to this. 

http://www.corpuschristisouthriver.org/


September 19, 2021 

Twenty-Fifth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

“If anyone wishes to be first, he shall be the last of all and 

the servant of all.”   MARK 9:35 
Jesus teaches us that we are called to love one another.  

Love involves sacrifice.  Sacrifice is a word that many of 

us don’t like to hear.  We think it means that we must give 

us something that we want.  However, the literal meaning 

of sacrifice is “to make holy,” from the words “sacer” = 

sacred and “facere”= to make.  In other words, we make 

our lives holy by sharing our gifts in the service of God. 

 
Prior to Covid-19, Corpus Christi was 

planning a Pocketbook Bingo and a 

Super 50/50 Raffle.  Due to Covid, 

this was cancelled.  While we cannot do the bingo at 

this time, we will be continuing with the sales for the 

50-50 which will be drawn on November 30, 2021.  

Tickets are now on sale for $10.00.  You may purchase 

tickets at the parish office during regular office hours 

or after weekend Masses. 
 

The Evangelization Ministry thanks all of the Corpus 

Christi parishioners and friends for coming to worship 

and celebrate the Liturgy with us.  We wish everyone a 

blessed Fall season.  Please enjoy some free coffee and 

cookies on us! This Sunday, September 19 following the 

8:00 a.m. & 10:00 a.m. Masses.  Outdoors by the Grotto 

(weather permitting) otherwise the Church Hall. 

 
Corpus Christi Choir will meet on 

Thursday evenings from 7:30-9:00 

p.m. in the church.   Anyone interested 

in joining our ministry of music are 

welcome.  If you sing in the shower, 

you might just be a candidate! 

 
Raffle Tickets for New Jersey Right to Life will be sold 
the weekend of October 2nd 3rd at all Masses.  Proceeds 
will benefit New Jersey Right to Life, the state’s oldest and 
largest pro-life organization, dedicated to protecting 
human life from conception to natural death. 

The prizes this year are First Prize – 2022 Volvo XC40 

AWD SUV valued at $41,340.00. 

2nd Prize - $1,000 ShopRite Gift Card 

3rd Prize - $750 ShopRIte Gift Card 

4th Prize - $500 ShopRIte Gift Card 
Please show your support for LIFE by buying a raffle 

ticket!  The cost is $10.00 per ticket.  You can purchase 
tickets from a distance. middlesexNJRTL@gmail.com. 

 
Corpus Christi 2022 

Mass Book Opening  

Thursday, September 30th  

10:00 a.m. – 1:00 p.m. 

 

  

BEREAVEMENT 
A JOURNEY OF GROWTH AND HEALING 

Surviving a Loss 

Grief is a process that takes time, but ultimately leads us to 

heal from the pain of the loss of a loved one: a spouse, a 

parent, a child, a sibling or a friend.  That grief is always 

with us because we never stop loving the one we lost.  

However, grief does change as we learn to use our inner 

strengths to heal.  Our mission is to allow individuals to 

become more aware of their inner gifts and strengths.  Sr.  
Kathleen Dullea will incorporate prayer and spirituality 

into the process.  The group offers support to help with the 

feelings of isolation, sadness, loneliness, and grief in an 

atmosphere that is safe and reassuring, so each person can 

remember, reverence and honor their loved ones while 

learning to live their own lives to the fullest potential 

possible.  
The program will begin October 7th with sign-ups 

beginning this week.  We will start the program with a 

limited group of 5-6.  Please call the parish office leave 

your name and number if you would be interested.  There 

are still a few seats available. 
Grief is God’s gift to help us to heal physically, 

emotionally, and spiritually.  If you need immediate 

attention, please call the parish office, leave your name and 

phone number and Sr. Kathleen Dullea, will get in touch 

with you. 
 

Catechism with Rev. Fr. John A. 0.Perricone, Ph.D. 

Fall Session 2021 
 September 13-27                                 October 11-25 
November 8-22     December 6- 2 
                                                                  

Classes held from 7:00 pm to 9:00 pm 

 
The St. Vincent de Paul Society with the Evangelization 

Ministry will be holding a Yard Sale on October 2nd from 8am-

1pm.  This will be in the lower parking lot off of Kamm Ave.  

Many private vendors will be participating.  Proceeds of the sale 

will help the needy of South River and our church ministries.  

See insert in today’s bulletin. 

 
This year, the Church will celebrate Catechetical Sunday 
on September 19, 2021 under the theme of “Say the Word 

and My Soul Shall Be Healed.” On this day, 
catechists are formally commissioned for 
ministry to the community. Catechetical 
Sunday is a wonderful opportunity to reflect 
on the role that each baptized person plays 
in handing on the faith and being a witness 
to the Gospel. Catechetical Sunday is an 

opportunity for all to rededicate themselves to this mission 

as a community of faith”. [USCCB 2021] 
It is also an opportunity for our Corpus Christi Parish 

community to be grateful for our parish brothers and 
sisters who answered the call to share their passion for 
their Catholic faith and their relationship with Jesus with 
our children. Please pray for our catechists, their leaders 
and for the Faith Formation Program. 

 



 

 


